Freedom Sanitary
District No. 1

MINUTES
FEBRUARY 24, 2021

MEETING

Present: Dan Vanden Berg, Eugene Klister, Chris Evers

Others Present: Terri Romitti, FSD

Meeting called to order at 5:30 p.m. at the Freedom Town Hall.
Verification of posting as indicated on the bottom of the agenda.

Motion by Eugene Klister to adopt the agenda. Second by Chris Evers. Motion Carried (3-0).

Sanitary District Commissioners met with Town Board members to discuss Bell Court and Elk Lane road
construction. The Sanitary District informed the Board members that the District needs to know what they are
doing with those roads. Since 2014 this has been going on and the District has informed the Town Board
multiple times that we need to relay some sewer pipe in there prior to road reconstruction. We had heard that
the Town went out for bids to do a mill and overlay. The Sanitary District will not be able to complete design
until they know if the Town is doing any curb and gutter to take care of drainage issues in that area, as that
affects where our sewer main needs to go. Charlie is going to meet with Justin Keen from Cedar to look at that
area on Friday. No decision was made at the Town level if they will be doing anything to correct the drainage
in that area.

Eugene Klister left the meeting after this discussion was completed.

Dan Vanden Berg and Chris Evers remained for the remainder of the monthly Town Board meeting.
Motion by Dan Vanden Berg to adjourn. Second by Chris Evers. Motion Carried (3-0).
Adjourned at 7:20 p.m.
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